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Dance Concerts 
WOW, we have so many talented students at 
Camboon.  It was fantastic to watch the excitement and 
joy of students performing.  After having to cancel the 
concerts last term due to lockdown, it was fantastic to 
showcase the dances students learned last 
term.  Congratulations to all students and a huge thank 
you to Avril O’Donoghue from ‘lets get motiv8ED’ who 
was very accommodating with the changes.  The videos 
were uploaded to Connect for parents and here are some 
photos from the two concerts.  Please see overleaf for 
photos. 
 
 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 
Thursday 29 July 

 School Photos—EC1A & EC2, Social Justice 
Committee, Faction Captains and  

          Graduation—Year 6 
Friday 30 July 

 ‘Speak Up’ School Final Years 4-6 
Monday 2 August 

 HASS incursion (PP-Year 6) 
Tuesday 3 August 

 PEAC testing 
Wednesday 4 August 

 Uniting Church food available for families in 
need 12 noon to 3.00pm 

Friday 6 August 

 Assembly—Year 6 
Monday 9 August 

 Book Week 

 School Board Meeting 5.30pm 

 P&C Meeting 6.45pm 
Tuesday 10 August 

 Book Week Parade 9.00am (PLEASE NOTE 
CHANGE OF DAY) 

Thursday 12 August 

 Book Week Incursion 
Tuesday 17 August 

 Uniform shop open 8.45am—9.15am 
Wednesday 18 August 

 Uniting Church food available for families in 
need 12 noon to 3.00pm 

 Parent Open Night 
 
P&C Day WA 
Staff and students at Camboon Primary School  
celebrated the third annual WA P&C Day on Friday, 
July 23, 2021. P&C Day is a special date to recog-
nise, appreciate and celebrate the work P&C Associa-
tions do every day to support WA Government school  
students and schools.  
We THANK our wonderful P&C who work tirelessly for 
the students at our school and are always looking for 
ways to support us.  Without the P&C, we would not 
have a canteen, uniform shop, discos, colour run and 
many other great event they organise.  
Students wrote some beautiful messages for the P&C. 

Date:  28 Ju ly 2021  
Term: 3   
Vo lume: 12  

TASTE BUDS CANTEEN: 
OPEN WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY AND 
FRIDAY 
camboonpspc@gmail.com  
0412 530 307  
 
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP: 8.45am—9.15am 
camboonpspc@gmail.com  
0412 530 307  
Online orders or office drop box 
www.quickcliq.com.au 
Tuesday 17 August 
Tuesday 7 September 
 

 

Camboon Primary School                         
Forder Street, Noranda  WA  6062  
Email: Camboon.PS@education.wa.edu.au 
Website: camboonprimaryschool.wa.edu.au  
Phone: 9218 1400         

 

http://www.quickcliq.com.au


 

50 Year Celebration 
Camboon Primary School first 
opened in 1971 and this year 
we celebrate 50 years,  
 
To celebrate we are having a 
special event on Friday 12 
November from 4.00pm to 8.00pm with lots of exciting 
activities, including entertainment, food and stalls.  There 
will also be an official ceremony around 6.00pm.  We are 
currently collating old photos and school memorabilia.  If 
you know of anyone that could help with such items or 
information, please ask them to contact the school via 
email. 
If you are interested in planning for this event and being 
part of the celebrations, please email;   
camboonps50years@gmail.com   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Janice Cuculoska—Principal 

 
 
CHILDREN’S BOOK WEEK 2021 
This year Camboon Primary School will be celebrating 
Children’s Book Week during the week beginning 9

 

August (Week 4, Term 3). The official Book Week is later 
in the year, but we have chosen to do it earlier. The 
theme of Book Week this year is “Old Worlds, New 
Worlds, Other Worlds”. Students will have the opportunity 
to participate in a range of literacy related activities 
throughout the week, including our BIG items: 
 
GUESS THE BOOK COMPETITION (Monday 9 to 
Friday 13 August) 
Outside the library each morning there will be a hidden 
book with clues for students to guess the book. There will 
be a competition for K-2 and 3-6, with daily prizes. 
 
BUILD YOUR OWN WORLD COMPETITION (Thursday 
12 August) 
Students can get creative and “create their own world”. 
Students may create their own world in any way, this 
may include (but is not limited to) drawing, poster, 
diorama, painting, sculptures, Lego or writing. Prizes will 
be awarded to a winner from each class. These must be 
in by Thursday 12 August, 9.30am to be judged. 
 
BOOK WEEK PARADE (Tuesday 10 August, 9am) 
 
See overleaf for further information. 
 
 

HaSS Incursion 
On Monday 2 August, students from K-6 will participate 
in a free HaSS incursion. Presenter, Rhys Paddick, will 
share stories of the Whadjuk Noongar land that 
Camboon sits on and surrounding areas.  He will share 
how Whadjuk people use the tree that each year level’s 
cluster is named after. 
 
Open Pantry 
We are aware that some families are experiencing 
financial hardship at the moment.  To lend a helping 
hand, we will be joining other schools and churches in 
the area, to provide a food relief program for our local 
families.  Each Wednesday afternoon from 12 noon to 
3pm at the Noranda Uniting Church on Camboon Rd, 
anyone from our local community can visit, to collect a 
shopping bag full of groceries.   
 
In addition to this, we are asking for your help with 
donations.  A collection tub will be placed in the school 
office for non perishable items.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P&C News 
 
Tastebuds Canteen 
The P&C are very pleased to welcome Lisa Purcell, 
our new Canteen Manager. 
 
The Canteen will open from today and every week 
thereafter on Wednesdays, Thursday and Fridays.  
At this stage there will only be a limited menu with 
over the counter sales orders only.  More  
information, with a new menu, will be sent out in up-
coming weeks. 
 
A volunteer roster will also be posted in the coming 
days for those able to lend a hand in the canteen. 
 
Uniform Shop 
The P&C Uniform shop is scheduled to open next, on 
Tuesday 17 August and Tuesday 7 September.  We 
do however, encourage orders to be placed either 
online or dropped in the P&C drop box located in the 
office.   
 
Volunteers 
Volunteers are always needed for the P&C.  Please 
email camboonpspc@gmail.com or phone  
0412 530 307 if you are able to help. 

Before School, After School and Vacation 
Care onsite at Camboon Primary School 
Should you require information regarding 
school holiday  
programs please visit their  
website or the school office or 
phone 0456 857 463 . 
 

mailto:camboonps50years@gmail.com
https://www.careforkidswa.net.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Vacation-Care-program-April-2021-1.pdf
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